
 
Food Larder/The Hub and 

Remembrance 
 

Please give thanks for 
 the team who serve in these ministries.  
 Sally as she leads the Larder and David as he leads the Hub.  
 the people who have come into church life through these ministries.  
 the great provision of food from school and church harvests.  
 the opportunities that Remembrance Sunday brings to reach people 

we don't normally engage with. 
 

Please pray for 
 Simon, Anthony and Denise as they speak to those who are in the 

queue for the Food Larder on a Tuesday.  
 The conversations with those who use the Larder - that the team will 

shine the light of Christ on all they serve and speak to.  
 The pick-ups from local shops usually by Kerry — that the staff will see 

the love of Christ in all we do.  
 The new Tesco to agree that we can pick up food from them on a 

Monday and a Thursday.  
 David and the great team of volunteers in the Hub that they will shine 

the light of Christ on all they serve and speak to.  
 The new volunteers as they fill in their forms and start the training so 

that they can help others.  
 The need for more volunteers especially in the Hub.  
 The increasingly complex situations and people that are being helped, 

for a calm and helpful atmosphere each day.  
 Protection each day we are open as a few are harder to work with.  
 Simon as he preaches at our Remembrance Day service.  
 Anthony as he leads both in church and in the park.  
 The cadets and other youth organisations to attend and be attentive to 

what is being said.  
 The leaders of the organisations and visiting dignitaries to listen and be 

drawn to Christ. 
 

Please pray for anything else that the Lord lays on your heart. 



 

 Ashburnham and other events 
 

 
 

Please give thanks for 
 the over 60 people going to Ashburnham.  
 the good mix of people who have been before and those going for the 

first time.  
 the baptisms that will take place next Sunday. 

Please pray for 
 the teaching of 1 Samuel at Ashburnham to be helpful to all who 

attend.  
 protection for all who are intending to attend so everyone is able to be 

there.  
 safety in travel and fun as we are together in a glorious place.  
 relationships to deepen with God and with one another.  
 safety in all the activities that will happen during the week.  
 good weather as this helps the week to be successful.  
 that those who attend and those who do not to be united when what 

happened in the week is shared with our congregations.  
 those taking on extra responsibilities either at home or at 

Ashburnham.  
 Those who attend the Tuesday and Thursday Bay Ignite congregations 

as both congregations will not meet during the Ashburnham week.  
 Laura and Francesca being baptised this Sunday for a joyous 

celebration of new life in Christ.  
 protection from the attacks of the devil this week and after they have 

been baptised.  
 Stephanie who for various reasons has rightly delayed her baptism.  
 those who visit us especially this Sunday to be drawn towards the Lord 

Jesus.  
 the Ladies breakfast this Saturday to be a time of great fellowship and 

learning.  
 every time we meet together people are drawn nearer to Jesus. 

 

Please pray for anything else that the Lord lays on your heart. 


